
From: Wentworth, Theodore R. (EGLE) <WentworthT@michigan.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 2:43 PM 
To: Arora, Surinder 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: ACTION - Request for Comments on the Proposed 

Issuance of Amendment to Technical Specifications for Fermi 2 Nuclear 
Power Plant (EPID L-2019-LLA-0270)  

 
We have reviewed the information related to this license amendment and have no comments. 
 
Thank you for soliciting our opinion. 
 
 
T.R. Wentworth II, Manager 
Radiological Protection Section 
Materials Management Division 
Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy 
Phone : 517-915-8881 
wentwortht@michigan.gov 
 
 
 
From: Arora, Surinder <Surinder.Arora@nrc.gov>  
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 18:25 
To: Wentworth, Theodore R. (EGLE) <WentworthT@michigan.gov> 
Cc: Asselin, David (EGLE) <AsselinD1@michigan.gov> 
Subject: ACTION - Request for Comments on the Proposed Issuance of Amendment to Technical 
Specifications for Fermi 2 Nuclear Power Plant (EPID L-2019-LLA-0270)  
 

CAUTION: This is an External email. Please send suspicious emails to abuse@michigan.gov 

 

Dear Mr. Wentworth, 
 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) plans to issue an amendment to Fermi 2 
Nuclear Power Plant (Fermi 2) technical specifications (TS) in response to DTE Electric 
Company’s proposed amendment request referenced below.   
 
DTE’s amendment request, dated December 6, 2019, is publicly available in the NRC’s 
Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) at Accession 
No. ML19340A088.  It appears that a copy of the amendment request was also cc’d by DTE to 
Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy.  
 
The proposed amendment would revise the Fermi 2 TS 3.6.4.1, “Secondary Containment 
Surveillance Requirements”.  Specifically, the proposed amendment requests revision to 
surveillance requirements (SRs) 3.6.4.1.1 and 3.6.4.1.3, and an administrative change to SR 
3.6.4.1.5.  The NRC had issued a proposed finding that the amendment involves no significant 
hazards consideration on February 11, 2020 (85 FR 28779).   
 



Please let me know if the Michigan State has any comments on this proposed amendment by 
October 2, 2020. 
  
Thank you for your time. 
  
Regards, 
 
SURINDER ARORA, PE 
Project Manager, Fermi 2 
US NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
OFFICE OF NUCLEAR REACTOR REGULATION (NRR) 
DIVISION OF OPERATING REACTOR LICENSING (DORL) 
Plant Licensing Branch III (LPL3) 
 Phone: 301 415-1421 Email: Surinder.Arora@nrc.gov 
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